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Boa Vista Gold Project - clarification 

 

Australian Mines Limited (“Australian Mines” or “the Company”) (AUZ: ASX) refers to its 

announcement dated 4 July 2025 concerning the Boa Vista Gold Project, and in particular the 

Stage 1 – First Option consideration payable set out on page 21.  AUZ clarifies that as part of 

the MEE obligations AUZ must make annual payments of CAD$250,000 per year for three 

years, for a total of CAD$750,000. 

 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

Oliver Carton 

Company secretary 

 

Authorized for release by the Company Secretary   

 

For more information, please contact: 

Andrew Nesbitt CEO 
Australian Mines Limited 
investorrelations@australianmines.com.au 


